
 

All undergraduates, graduates, 
faculty, and visitors   

are invited to the Department of Linguistics 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall Reception 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thursday, September 18 
5:15 p.m. 

 
 

Linguistics Department 
Boylston Hall, 3rd floor 

 
 
 

Please join us in welcoming  
everyone to Linguistics! 


